
  
  

  

Thursday 20th April 2023  

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

National Educational Union (NEU) Strike Action: Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023  

As you know, the NEU has organised strike action taking place on the above dates. Due to the 

numbers of staff who we anticipate may strike, we have had to make some changes to our teaching 

arrangements for both these days.  

Years 8 +9 will have to stay at home on Thursday 27th of April and Years 7 +10 will have to stay at 

home on Tuesday 2nd of May, due to teacher shortages. Students may wish to revise privately but we 

will be unable to provide resources for this. Students entitled to free school meals who have been 

asked to stay at home will receive a voucher lunch from our caterers.  

All other year groups will access their lessons on City Way, starting and finishing at the usual times 

and wearing full school uniform.   

We apologise in advance for the disruption this may cause. If you have any further questions, please 

email office@stjohnfisher.school.  

Please note that Ms Cheedy is, once again, running the London Marathon for several charities. If you 

can sponsor her, I know she would be very grateful. Her JustGiving page is  

 https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/sian-mccarten?fbclid=IwAR2-

BjrhKMgyixI4Q_Rj0y7-2Y_Gkpj5KFRU1OQsGyEmcGLi377fh3Dkv88  

 

 

 

  

https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/sian-mccarten?fbclid=IwAR2-BjrhKMgyixI4Q_Rj0y7-2Y_Gkpj5KFRU1OQsGyEmcGLi377fh3Dkv88 
https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/sian-mccarten?fbclid=IwAR2-BjrhKMgyixI4Q_Rj0y7-2Y_Gkpj5KFRU1OQsGyEmcGLi377fh3Dkv88 


  
  

  

Yours faithfully,  

  

Mrs D Lennon  

Headteacher  
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